
This project is funded in part by a Neighborhood Matching Fund award from Seattle Department of Neighborhoods. 

 

For more information please email: playgroundcommittee@greenlakedragons.org 

GREEN LAKE ELEMENTARY 
PLAYGROUND FINAL DESIGN  

OPEN HOUSE 

Wednesday, March 20th from 6pm – 7pm 

Please join us to participate in REVIEWING the final design plan for 

the playground at Green Lake Elementary. This is a community 

event for adults and children in conjunction with the PTA meeting. 

Snacks and beverages will be provided along w/ child care.  

The design plan will be on display for review, feedback, and QnA 

with SiteWorkshop and the Playground Committee. The plan is 

based on multiple design ideas that have been gathered from the 

community and students from Green Lake.   

 

     

WHY SHOULD I 

ATTEND? 

Your time, ideas, and opinion 

matters. Plus, everyone in 

attendance, adults & children, 

count towards our matching 

funds obligation.  

Our goal is at least 100 people 

in attendance in order to 

maximize our grant funding 

obligation. 

WHAT WILL I BE 

DOING? 

REVIEWING the FINAL  design 

ideas that will be used for the 

master design plan. 

HOW LONG IS THE 

MEETING? 

6pm to 7pm  

 

 
WHERE IS THE 

MEETING? 

GREEN LAKE ELEMENTARY 
SCHOOL CAFETERIA 

2400 N 65th St  
Seattle, WA 98103 

 

 


